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Year  2  Homework Letter
20-01-17
Philosophy4children is an enquiry based approach to open up children's learning through the exploration of ideas . This week in our P4C session we used the story ‘The Bear Under the Stairs’ as a starting point  for our philosophical discussion. ‘The Bear Under the Stairs’ tells the story of a boy called William who is frightened of a big, hungry bear, he believes he has seen behind the cupboard door under the stairs. As a class we had a fascinating discussion about what causes fear and what removes it. We talked about whether we were more frightened of real things or ideas and finally whether fear is always a bad thing or can it be useful.     




Dates for your diary

Friday 27th January PTFA Quiz (7.30 pm)
Wednesday 1st February Year 2 Collective Worship (9am) parents welcome 
Friday 3rd February PTFA disco (4.00pm -5.00 pm)
Monday 20th March Parents’ Evening (3.30pm - 6pm)
Tuesday 21st March Parents’ Evening (3.30pm – 6pm) 
Wednesday 22nd March Parents’ Evening (3.30pm – 6pm) 
Tuesday 28th March Easter Service at Christ Church (9.30am – 11am)                          
Thank you for your continued support. I hope you have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Brooks
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English 


We have continued to use our text ‘The Bear Under the Stairs’ as a stimulus for our writing. At the start of the week the children successfully retold the story using full sentences and their own words. As the week progressed we looked into how to plan, and planned our own stories with a similar theme. We have begun to follow our plans and will continue this next week. 


I am focusing on English Grammar Punctuation and Spelling during our lesson starters in order to prepare the children for their SATS tests in May. This week we have returned to the sentence types – statement, command, exclamation, and question and matched the sentences to the appropriate sentence type. We have also been looking into apostrophes for omission, apostrophes for possession and using commas in lists.                                              


























Maths


In our Maths lessons we have come back to addition again. We have been adding tens to two digit numbers, both mentally and using empty number lines. Having practised addition of two 2-digit numbers the children used their understanding to find the answers to word problems. 


During Mental Maths we have re-visited multiples of two, five and ten. The children are much quicker at multiples now but would still benefit from being asked to say a multiple of two, five, ten and even three. 





Homework


This week’s spelling list focuses on contractions, for example  isn’t, wasn’t, didn’t. There will be a spelling test as usual on Friday. Please complete the English Grammar Punctuation and Spelling mat, which has been stuck into your child’s homework book. For Maths I would like your child to complete the halving and doubling activity. 


OPTIONAL TASK: I have also put an optional Maths’ task into your child’s homework book. Please feel free to complete this with your child as and when you have the time. 








